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Tuesday 23rd February 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

World book day- Thursday 4th March 
 

Next Thursday is World Book Day. World Book Day celebrates the joy and value of 

books and reading, especially for children. We know that many children enjoy dressing 
up and we are suggesting that children who would like to take part can either wear a 
costume or create their own, whether at home or in school.  
 
We look forward to sharing our learning through our social media platforms. 
 
If you have any questions please ask your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Miss Mellor and Miss Murray  

 


